
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Par-la-Ville Road - Landscaping 

 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the General Public that Par-la-Ville 
Road, from Church Street to Front Street will be 
closed between 7:00am and 3:00pm to all traffic on 
Sunday, 18th March 2018 for a major landscaping 
operation. 
 
Barricades and diversion signage will be 
 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
City Hall   Ian Hind 
12th March 2018  Senior Engineer 


